
February 15, 2024

Spaghetti dinner to benefit homeless, jobless veterans

A silent auction and spaghetti dinner benefitting Gumi Camp USA will 
be held Saturday, March 2, from 5-8 p.m., at the Bandera American 
Legion, Post 157.
Gumi Camp USA, a New Horizons 501(c)(3) Foundation Project Based 
in Cedarcreek, Missouri, assists homeless/jobless veterans who suffer 
from PTSD. 
Spaghetti plates will be $10, and will include spaghetti, salad, bread and 
tea or water. For more information, or to purchase tickets, please call 
830-522-0567. 
To learn more about Gumi Camp, please go to https://
gumicampusa.com/


